

Kiran Saini
Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Newmarket
395 Mulock Drive
P.O. Box 328 Station Main
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7

ksaini@newmarket.ca tel.: 905-953-5300, Ext. 2203

fax: 905-953-5100

September 17, 2019

Sent via email to: All Ontario Municipalities

Attn: Municipal Clerk

RE: More Homes, More Choice Act, 2019 - Bill 108 Proposed Regulations

I am writing to advise that Council, at its meeting held on September 9, 2019, adopted the following recommendations:

- 1. That the report entitled Bill 108 Proposed Regulations, dated August 26, 2019 be received; and,
- 2. That following the September 9, 2019 Council meeting, the final version of the report entitled Bill 108 Proposed Regulations, dated August 26, 2019 be formally submitted to the province; and,
- 3. That it be requested by the Town that the province release final drafts of the regulations associated with Bill 108 with a consultation period of no less than 3 months; and,
- 4. That a copy of this Motion be sent to all Ontario Municipalities requesting their support; and,
- 5. That Staff be authorized and directed to do all things necessary to give effect to this resolution.

Yours sincerely,

Kiran Saini

Deputy Town Clerk

KS:aw